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Vote by mail in Oregon has allowed me to vote in every election in Oregon since 

moving here in 2013. Our family has grown during this time and so I almost always 

have had young children with me during the day. Taking them with me to wait in line 

at a polling place and vote is an unappealing option. My husband and I take the time 

at night to vote and then drop off or mail in our ballots. If we had to vote in person, 

there would have been elections that one or both of us would have missed. We have 

total confidence in the vote by mail system in Oregon. Please keep this in place and 

vote no on SB 210. Thank you.  


